
To Councilman John Kennedy 
City of Pasadena 

Dear Councilman Kennedy 

Thank you so much for appointing me to the Historic Preservation 
commission. I have enjoyed my two terms very much and am sorry to leave the 
Commission. 
I will continue to serve on the Commission until my successor has been 
nominated. 
Sincerely, Susan Kranwinkle 

10Ji8/2021 

Itea 9 


